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14/03/2022  18:07:072021/5946/P OBJ Emma White I am adding my objections to the application to put a 5G mast on the top of Haddo House.  This is the third 

attempt to push through an application that has been rejected, amounting to harassment of the ordinary 

people living in the block and threatening their peace of mind.  Residents of Haddo House need to have a 

choice about something that impacts their homes and sense of safety rather than be discounted in this way.  I 

am a Housing Association tenant living on the top floor and I would feel very distressed to have myself and my 

children sleeping right under such a powerful source of electromagnetic radiation, considered by WHO as 

'possibly carcinogenic'.  Why are tenants not being listened to?  Is it because they are council tenants and no 

regard is given to their voice?  I am sure private residents of the Dartmouth Park area would not be so 

disregarded.  What I am sure they will object to is a disruption in their view from this significant building that 

marks the start of a Camden Conservation area.
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